04 | PR W/

ST
Information
2022

DEAR SIR OR MADAM, [

,l THANK YOU FOR WAITING FOR THIS MONTH'S MESSAGE!

WE ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE NEW OFFICIAL WEBSITE OF SHY CO. LTD.

" THE PHOTOS AND PRODUCT INFORMATION HAVE BEEN UPDATED TO CONVEY

" OUR GOOD POINTS IN A MORE UNDERSTANDABLE WAY. IN ADDITION, YOU CAN
g NOW COMFORTABLY USE OUR WEBSITE FROM SMARTPHONES AND TABLETS AS
E‘;E WELL AS COMPUTERS.

iy

WE WILL MAKE A FRESH START WITH THE NEW WEBSITE AND WILL CONTINUE
TO DO OUR BEST. THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT.

SHYZIP INFORMATION “APRIL"

We are pleased to announce the renewal of the official website of SHY Co. Ltd.

Want to know more about SHY?
@ Visit our updated English web site;
http://www.shyzip.com




